
Report to the Environment and Community Panel

Members’ Feedback from Outside Bodies/Partnerships 2015/2016

Name of 
Organisation/Outside 
Body

Norfolk Community Safety Sub Panel 

Name of appointed 
representative/s

Cllr: Jacqueline D Westrop 

Number of meetings 
held

One 

Number of meetings 
attended

One 

Brief summary of key 
decisions discussed

The panel received a copy  of the county wide Community 
Safety Partnership Plan, and were briefed on the a) 
Domestic Abuse change programme,  b) Domestic 
Homicide reviews  and  c) The Prevent  Duty 

A three year programme of work for the Community Safety 
Partnership was outlined covering the years 2015 -18 with 
feedback on what has been achieved to date. 

The committee noted however the absence of an action 
plan which would detail the work to be undertaken and 
milestones which need to be set to achieve the actions, 
members asked that this be created and circulated to them 
as a priority The next meeting date was not set but again 
members asked for a date in September 2016

    

Implications for the 
Borough Council (if 
any)

1.)Possible request for some funding from the CSP to 
ensure that its work continues, particularly in the field 
of domestic violence



2.)The development of community resilience 
teams/hubs to address the issues of anti social 
behaviour  i.e. early help hub model to understand 
the current position of the Borough Council 

3.)To fully consider the rising trend of domestic violence 
in West Norfolk, and the Borough Council reaction to 
this and in particular staff awareness of the issue 

4.)To consider the prevent strategy and the Borough 
Council response to this including staff awareness of 
the issue   

Any other 
information you 
would like to report

Recommendation that officers bring to the panel a report 
on the current state of community safety issues and that a 
comparison is made by members to the county policy, 
consider differences and whether or not they can be 
addressed, and lastly,  consideration is given to the above 
implications for the Borough Council of the points that 
arose during discussion.  


